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November 30, 2010
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SHANNA WELL

LAKE FOREST PARK TOWNE CTR
2234 FARADAY AVE STE O
CARLSBAD CA 92009

Notice of Rescission of ‘No Further Action’ Status at the following Hazardous Waste Site:

e Name: Lake Forest Park Cleaners
o Address: 17171 Bothell Way NE, Lake Forest Park WA
e Facility/Site No.: 46842785
e VCPId.No.: NW0167
Dear Shanna Well:

-

A “No Further Action” letter for groundwater was issued on April 6, 2004 with restrictive covenant and
required conformational groundwater monitoring. Ecology has determined that the 2004 “No Further
Action” letter will be rescinded since the requlrements for conformational groundwater momtormg were
not met. The effective date of the NFA rescission is the date of this letter.

If the conformational groundwater monitoring reports are available, but have not been sent to Ecology,
please provide them to us for review though the Voluntary Cleanup Program. ‘

Ecology will update its database to reflect this “Partial Sufficiency” determination and that Ecology has
rescinded the previously issued NFA for Lake Forest Park Cleaners. The site will be listed in future
publications of the Confirmed & Suspected Contaminated Sites Report and will be submitted for hazard
ranking for inclusion on the Hazardous Sites list.

Please contact me at (425) 649-7038 if you have any questions relating to this letter.
* Sincerely,

Russ Olsen, :
NWRO VCP Unit Supervisor
Toxics Cleanup Program
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